
  
  
  
  

  Applying the Directives of Regulating the Dealing of Financial
Services Companies in Foreign Stock Exchanges 

  January 07, 2020  

The Jordan securities commission (JSC) has started applying the Directives of Regulating the
Dealing of Financial Services Companies in Foreign Exchanges as of the date of its publication in the
Official Gazett on 2/1/2020. The Directives were approved by the Jordan securities Commission`s
Board of Commissioners on 27/11/2019 replacing the Directives of Regulating the Dealing of
Financial Services Companies in Foreign Exchanges issued on 19/10/2017. 

For more information about Directives of Regulating the Dealing of Services Firms in Foreign
Exchanges , please visit the JSC website at https://jsc.gov.jo/default.aspx.
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